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Acklin, Tim

From: Bette Smith <bets144@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Plan Committee

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

I would like you to consider voting FOR Item#19, lighting for the new tennis facility. Given the fact that our season is
already short and courts are very busy, I believe this is a very worthwhile investment that will benefit a lot of folks.

Thank you so much.

--
Bette Smith


